




 
UPDATE ON STATE PERFORMANCE MEASURES 
 
The City opted to participate in the State Performance Measurement Program this year.  A 
survey was created which contained 9 performance measures developed by the Council on 
Local Results and Innovation.  The survey was made available to our residents during the 
month of November.  We received about 96 responses and the results will be published either in 
our City Newsletter or on our website.  A snapshot of the responses is as follows: 
 
Question Excellent Good Fair Poor Don’t Know 

Appearance of City 9% 65% 20% 6% 0% 
Feeling of Safety 29% 55% 13% 1% 2% 
Quality of Fire/EMS 24% 35% 11% 14% 16% 
Condition of Streets 6% 49% 37% 8% 0% 
Quality of Snowplowing 27% 51% 16% 6% 0% 
Quality of Sewer 31% 52% 5% 0% 12% 
Quality of Water 48% 45% 5% 0% 2% 
Quality of Rec Programs/Parks 27% 54% 11% 5% 3% 
Overall City Services 13% 60% 20% 6% 1% 
 


